
Hi Lindsay 

I am the owner of 88 Decorso Drive Unit 50 

I am strongly in opposition to the change from low to high density application for 12 Poole street 

These are the reasons 

1. Overcrowding in schools 

2. Adverse impact on trees/wildlife and water 

3. reduced access to outdoor spaces 

4. Increased traffic on Victoria Rd 

Regards 

Dr Raj Shukla 


